
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 20th May 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Celebration day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. As we are now approaching the last half term 

of the year and preparations are in full swing for the transition of our year 6 children to secondary, I 

wanted to share an update of this year’s celebration day for Year 6. 

 

Due to its overwhelming popularity over the past few years, our end of year celebration for Year 6 will 

be a festival day on Thursday 17th July 2025. This will be a fun-filled day with a wide range of 

activities which will reward the children for all their hard work throughout the year and allow them 

chance to spend time together as a year group before the children go their separate ways.  

 

We are kindly asking for a contribution of £20 for the event; this will include all their food for the day, 

refreshments, a souvenir to take home, as well as a range of inflatables and games. The theme for 

the day is ‘The Greatest Showman’ in line with our end of year performance, therefore we would like 

to invite children to come into school on this day in either bright colours, carnival or festival attire. 

Please ensure this is weather appropriate and suitable for use on the inflatables.  

 

Could I ask that you please complete the electronic permission slip and a deposit of £10 is paid via 

ParentMail by Friday 20th June with full payment no later than Monday 7th July.  

 

A newsletter confirming key dates and events specifically for Year 6 for the rest of the year will be 

shared soon.  

 

If you have any questions about the celebration day, please contact your child’s class teacher who 

will be more than happy to help.  

 

Kind regards, 
 
Mrs R Tickle 
Year 6 Lead 

The Online Permission Form: https://forms.office.com/e/YqBsvAftdX  

https://forms.office.com/e/YqBsvAftdX

